
 

 

COVID-19 Update for UK Employees | 02/10/2020 
 

Travel Corridors – Poland and Turkey added to quarantine list  
 

Turkey and Poland are being removed from the UK’s travel corridor 
list after 4am Saturday 3rd October, and people arriving from abroad 
who breach Covid-19 quarantine restrictions in England face tougher 
fines of up to £10,000. Those arriving in England from the two 
countries – as well as the Caribbean islands of Bonaire, St Eustatius 
and Saba – will have to isolate for 14 days. Scotland, Wales and 
Northern Ireland, which have devolved powers over quarantine 
restrictions, will remove the locations from their travel corridors at 
the same time.  
 

Travellers arriving in England from countries subject to two-week quarantine restrictions can already be 
fined £1,000 for breaking isolation rules, but under measures that come into force on Friday, those who 
repeatedly breach quarantine restrictions after international travel could be fined up to £10,000. 
 
For the latest Government travel advice, please go to this link https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-
novel-coronavirus#covid-19-travel-guidance  
 

 
Avoiding COVID-19 in our daily lives 
 

During the last week three of our UK colleagues were tested positive for COVID-19, which is a significant 
increase considering there had only been two previous CEMEX UK employee cases since March.  
 
It is very clear that our teams at all operating sites have implemented very effective processes and controls 
to keep everyone safe and healthy – thank you to everyone for remaining vigilant in all our operations. 
 
It is also clear that the biggest COVID risks in our daily lives is from interactions in public places and in our 
personal lives. All three cases in the last week were tracked back to social activities during personal time.  
It reminds us all that the virus is still circulating and it is so important to follow the FOUR BEHAVIOURS 
THAT SAVE LIVES when we are away from work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We must all remain vigilant to the risks, in particular – 

• If we have any suspicion that we may have symptoms, don’t ignore it – we must all inform our line 
manager and stay at home isolating if not feeling well 

• It’s very quick and easy now to obtain a COVID-19 test – there is more NHS capacity for testing 

• If you or a member of your household have any symptoms – don’t come in to work, contact your 
line manager who will consult with HR and H&S as necessary…we must all ensure we do the right 
thing…tell someone and keep everyone safe. 
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